Town of Stanford Conservation Advisory Commission
February 17th, 2021
Members Present:
Anne (Chair), Barry, Curtis, Gregg S., Mike, Teddy (Secretary), Margaret, Emma

Minutes:
Meeting started at 6pm. Gratitude goes to Emma for setting up the Zoom meeting.
Discussion ensued about spreading the word and preparing for a Town Cleanup Day.
Chair Anne Bernstein has decided to step down as chair of the CAC. Anne will continue to participate as a member of the CAC. Anne will remain Chair until a new chair is found.
Discussion ensued regarding NYSERDA and updating energy codes for 2021 in NYS.
Meeting ended at 7:30pm. The next meeting was scheduled for March 17th, 2021 at 6pm.

Theodore “Teddy” Secor
CAC Secretary

